
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

5* Award 

We are delighted to announce, that following an unannounced visit today, our school kitchen has maintained 

it’s  5* Food Hygiene Rating.  This is the highest that can be awarded and is testament to the hard work 

of all of the staff who are employed by Taylor Shaw in our school kitchen – well done ladies! 

 

Sports Report from Mrs Anderson 

Well-done to all the children in Year 2 and a huge thank you to all the helpers who made our annual trip to 

Bourne Grammar School’s multi-skills festival. The event was a great success and all the staff said how 

well the pupils performed. It is a good opportunity for our younger pupils to go to another venue and 

experience different activities, led by the Year 10 sports leaders. 

 

On Tuesday two teams of Year 4 golfers went to University Academy Holbeach to take part in the annual 

school games inter school snag golf competition. We have a strong history at this event and this year was 

no exception with all of the pupils coming home with medals, Westfield Greens came 1st and Westfield 

Stripes in 3rd place. It was such a joy to watch all the pupils excel and most of all enjoy themselves whilst 

working as a team! The Green team went on to win the Life Skills competition, closely followed by the 

stripes in 2nd place. This was awarded throughout the event by the sports leaders who were looking at 

teamwork, positivity, resilience, communication skills and many other areas which contribute to healthy 

happy people. 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Ellis  Freddie Perri 

Year 1 Aleyna  Lydia  Ella  

Year 2 Oliver  Poppy  Maisie 

Year 3 Shreyan Sofia  Esme 

Year 4 Emilia  Joaquin Jasmine 

Year 5 Titi  Alen  Freddie 

Year 6 Jackson Elliar  Sacha  Mollie-Mae  Logan 
 

Amazing Achievements  

Well done to the following: 
 

 Lois Cunnington is the winner of the BRM writing competition to recount the event 

 Thomas Brock is the winner of the BRM photographic competition 

 Daniel Kearns has achieved his black belt, 1st Dan, in Tae Kwon Do 
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Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 16th April.   
 

Gold Trophy Miss Sawyer’s Class and Mrs Johnson’s Class (98.33%) 

Silver Trophy  Miss Tropeano’s Class (96.67%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Chatham’s Class (99.58%) 

 Miss Hibbins’ Class (98.33%) 
 

Year 4 Parent Assembly – Tuesday 30th April 

A reminder that Year 4 are due to welcome you to their assembly on Tuesday 30th April. We would ask 

that a maximum of 2 people attend per family. The assembly will be approximately 20-30 minutes and is 

an opportunity for children to share the work they have been doing this year. Parents should enter school 

via the middle infant door only – at the front of the school – the door will be opened at 2:20pm. 
 

Curriculum Overview 

Curriculum overviews have been sent via Parentmail today to parents of children in Years 1 to 6.  These 

will outline what the children will be learning about in the summer term.  Reception parents can find further 

curriculum information on Tapestry. 
 

SEND Coffee Morning – Wednesday 1st May 

We will be welcoming the Dyslexia Outreach Team to our coffee morning next Wednesday.  This is open 

to ALL parents who may wish to hear about how to support their child with any reading or spelling activities 

at home. 
 

Oracy Challenge  

Can you talk for one whole minute about a topic of your choice without using filler phrases such as 'like', 

'err...' and 'umm...'? Challenge your grown ups to try it too. Have fun! 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

PJ Party & Film Night Friday 17 May – we are busy finalising plans for this new event and tickets will 

be available to buy via Parent Mail soon. The event will start at 4.30pm for all ages, entry & pickup points 

to be confirmed. We encourage the children to come in their comfy clothes, whatever they prefer PJs, a 

onesie, tracksuit etc. They should bring a cushion/pillow, blanket and maybe a teddy if they’d like so they 

can be nicely snuggled and comfy. The event will be £3 each which will include a drink and bag of crisps. 

We’ll also be running a little stall with some fidget toys and other goodies for 50p/£1. We are inviting 

film suggestions on Facebook or please email us any ideas. We are looking for films that are 90mins max., 

one for each year group. 
 

Father’s Day (Someone Special) Sale - Wed 12 June – We are currently sourcing stock - if anyone has 

any ideas, great contacts for any nice goodies, access to discounts or would like to help us in any way, 

please get in touch. 

  

Summer Fair - Fri 21 June – Planning is already underway for some after school fun on the school field. 

Please keep the date free and if you have a talent… whether that be juggling, crafting, balloon modelling, 

or anything else for that matter… and can help on the day then we would love to hear from you! Just drop 

us an email and get involved! friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com 
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Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Hill who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase as 

more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   
 

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

 

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

 

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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